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The Lake Eunice Township board held their monthly meeting at the town hall on February 9, 2010 at 7pm   All members were 
present with the exception of M Reep and L Stockert.  The minutes from January were approved as written by a motion from J 
Renslow, 2nd by L Kohler, and it carried.  The treasurer’s report was approved as written by a motion from L Kohler, 2nd by J 
Renslow and it carried. 
 
The board looked over the budget statement to be presented at the annual meeting. 
 
L Kohler and J Lightowler will attend the recycling shed meeting at the end of February. 
 
The Board of Review with the county has been set for Monday, May 10, 2010 at 9:30am at the Lake Eunice Townhall. 
 
Beth Schupp was present with Wildflower to request the renewal of the liquor license and beer license.  L Kohler made a 
motion to accept the renewal, 2nd by J Renslow and it carried. 
 
J Lightowler will check Pat Kenney attorney to get the details on the publishing of bids for Deroxe Road. 
 
A motion was made to adjourn at 7:50 pm by L Kohler, 2nd by J Lightowler and it carried. 
Minutes approved on March 2, 2009.  Crystal Myers, Clerk 


